
TO: Faculty Senate 
FROM: Rebecca Jemian, Chair of Committee on Committees and Credentials 
DATE: 3 March 2021 
RE: March report 
 
Election season is here! 
 
Gretchen Henry has notified units and senators of terms that are expiring at the end of June. 
Elections within each unit to re-elect or replace senators should be completed by 1 May. 
 
At the Faculty Senate meeting on 7 April, we will call for nominations for the committees of 
Faculty Senate. Throughout April, we will establish that ballot.  
 
Elections for Faculty Senate committees will be held at the May meeting of Faculty Senate. 
 
A few people have already contacted Gretchen and/or me with their interest in serving on a 
committee. We are happy to receive nominations anytime, including self-nominations. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Rebecca Jemian, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor, Music Theory 
r.jemian@louisville.edu 

 


